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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Big Johnson Reservoir Permit No. M-2020-028 
1 message

GARY STEEN <glsteen@comcast.net> Thu, Apr 1, 2021 at 9:56 AM
To: "tim.cazier@state.co.us" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Hi Tim:
 
Per our discussion this morning and on behalf of Fountain Mutual Irrigation Company (FMIC) for
the referenced Mining Permit No. M-2020-028, FMIC wishes to withdraw the Surety Reduction
Request for the Big Johnson Reservoir submitted in February as a full release is in process.
 
Thank you,
 
Gary L. Steen, P.E.
Manager/Engineer for FMIC


